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NJ Tax E-News  9/13/13 
 
The following information has been posted to our website since 8/16/13: 
 
LETTER RULINGS (LRs) 
 
LR: 2013-1-SUT   Sales and Use Tax:  Letter Ruling regarding charges for 
dog training classes, dog sitting services, and educational training 
classes (9/6/13) 
http://www.state.nj.us/treasury/taxation/pdf/pubs/letter_rulings/LR_2013_1_SUT.pdf 
 
LR: 2013-2-SUT   Sales and Use Tax:  Letter Ruling regarding charges for 
various items sold to food service providers (9/6/13) 
http://www.state.nj.us/treasury/taxation/pdf/pubs/letter_rulings/LR_2013_2_SUT.pdf 
 
LR: 2013-3-SUT   Sales and Use Tax:  Letter Ruling regarding charges for 
the State Occupancy Fee and Municipal Occupancy Tax (9/10/13) 
http://www.state.nj.us/treasury/taxation/pdf/pubs/letter_rulings/lr_2013_3_sut.pdf 
 
LR: 2013-4-SUT   Sales and Use Tax:  Letter Ruling regarding charges for 
expenses associated with security services (9/10/13) 
http://www.state.nj.us/treasury/taxation/pdf/pubs/letter_rulings/lr_2013_4_sut.pdf 
 
 
ABOUT NEW JERSEY TAXES (ANJs) 
 
ANJ-29   Information Services & New Jersey Sales Tax (Rev. 8/13) 
http://www.state.nj.us/treasury/taxation/pdf/pubs/sales/anj29.pdf 
 
 
LOCAL PROPERTY TAX 
 
Statistical Data:  Updated listings under Abstract of Ratables and County 
Equalization Tables 
http://www.state.nj.us/treasury/taxation/lpt/statdata.shtml 
  
Approved Courses for Continuing Education 
http://www.state.nj.us/treasury/taxation/pdf/lpt/course13.pdf 
 
 
MISCELLANEOUS 
 
Identity Theft:  How it can affect your tax records and what to do if you 
believe you are a victim 
http://www.state.nj.us/treasury/taxation/identity_theft.shtml 
 
 
PUBLIC AUCTIONS 
 
Listings for current Division of Taxation Public Auctions 
http://www.state.nj.us/treasury/taxation/auctions.shtml 
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SMALL BUSINESS WORKSHOPS 
 
Current schedule 
http://www.state.nj.us/treasury/taxation/sbwsched.shtml 
 
 
PLEASE DO NOT REPLY TO THIS MESSAGE. 
If you have a question about any of the taxes and programs administered by 
the Division of Taxation, click on 
https://www.state.nj.us/treas/taxation/contactus_tyttaxa.shtml to send an 
e-mail. 
 
To view, complete, and print our fill-in forms, Adobe Acrobat Reader 
Version 8.16 or higher is required (Version 9.0 or higher recommended). To 
view and print our publications, Adobe Reader Version 4.0 or higher is 
required (Version 9.0 or higher recommended). If you do not have Adobe 
Reader installed on your computer, use this link to download a free copy 
now:  http://get.adobe.com/reader/otherversions/ 
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